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MILWAUKEE, WI – The ACLU of Wisconsin today urged the Wisconsin legislature to slow down 
the rush to redraw state legislative districts so that affected communities have time to fully 
review and respond to the proposals.   
 
Federal law prohibits the drawing of districts that have the effect of diluting minority voting 
strength.  Determining whether a plan dilutes minority voting strength requires careful 
consideration of a number of factors and alternative plans.  That analysis cannot be completed 
on the timeline contemplated by the legislature.   
 
The important task of redrawing of district lines demands deliberation and public input. Rushing 
the plan through without thorough analysis creates the risk that an illegal plan will be adopted. 
 
The ACLU of Wisconsin has approximately 6,500 members who support its efforts to defend the 
civil liberties and civil rights of all Wisconsin residents. For more on the work of the ACLU of 
Wisconsin, visit our webpage. You can also get news and opinion on civil liberties in Wisconsin on 
our Cap City Liberty blog. Find us on Facebook and Twitter at ACLUMadison and 
ACLUofWisconsin. 
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